
Project Update: July 2016 
 
The project is progressing well so far. The different community groups prepared their 
nurseries. The seeds have grown and they are now transplanting into the potting bags. From 
July 5th to 8th, 2016 we embarked on primary school visits. We managed to visit eight primary 
schools just to mention a few; Segere Primary School, Mbaga Girls’ Boarding Primary School 
and Osoro Primary School. With the schools we had sessions on environment conservation, 
threats facing our environment and how the pupils can come in to help manage some of the 
problems. The pupils watched a video on “How Green is your School”, which was shot in a 
school in Naivasha town, Kenya known as Langa Langa Primary school by the Earthwatch, 
United Kingdom team. The pupils were challenged by what Langa Langa pupils were doing, 
and said they will also work hard to make their schools green. 

  
 A community member of Friends of Yala 
Swamp preparing potting bags ready to 
transplant seedlings. Photo by Margaret 
Owuor 
 

 
Nursery with the seedlings ready for 
transplanting. Photo by Aaron Okoth 

 
 
 

Aaron Okoth during a school training session 
in Osoro Primary School. Photo by Margaret 

Owuor 
  


